
Bethel Prayer Concerns 
   Sunday, August 14, 2022 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
Jane Pickel;  

Carol Loucks (Judy Yeaworth’s sister); 

Nancy & Clay Landers. 

 

 

PRAYER OF THE DAY 
Lord of Life, we greet this new day  

sustained by the great cloud of witnesses who praise your name.   

Help us to lay aside any burden or distraction  

that might prevent us from fully serving you this day.   

Give us perseverance and joy  

so that we may come to the end of the day  

confident in your presence and aware of your blessings.  Amen. 

 

 

 

REFLECTIONS 
Has following Christ caused conflict in your own life or in the life of 

someone you know? 

 

 
 
 

HOME FOOD COLLECTION 
For the month of August our focus foods are 
Cereal / Oatmeal.  Our in-worship collection 
will be Sunday, August 21st.    
Thank you for supporting our local food pantry 
and helping feed hungry folks in our community.   



    Bethel Presbyterian Church Announcements 

DID YOU REMEMBER UNDIES? 
Today is “Undie Sunday” – a back-to-school project to benefit 
children attending our local elementary schools. If you forgot 
your “undies” you can drop them off at the church office before 
the end of August (items most needed are Girls’ & Boys’ 
Undies or Sweatpants/Leggings- Size 5/6 and Size 7/8, but 
larger sizes are also need) or you can make a financial 
contribution – just write “undies” on the check memo line or on 
the envelope.   
 

FELLOWSHIP SUPPER / WED. Aug. 17th at 6:00 PM 
Your Bethel Fellowship Team invites all to attend Fellowship 
Supper.  Please bring a covered dish to pass and invite your 
family and friends for a time of delicious fellowship. 
 

FAMILY PROMISE RUMMAGE SALE  
Aug. 26 & 27 / 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.  

Kingston Church of Christ Family Life Center 

You can drop off donations  at the Life Center on Aug 22—25 
from 9 AM – 3 PM  For more information about acceptable 
donations see the flyer in the Gathering Area. 
 

SMALL AND MIGHTY YOUTH EVENT 

The PET is offering a Small and Mighty Youth event for youth 
grades 6 through 12 on August 28 at Maryville College.  Please 
contact Rebecca Pierce rebeccadpierce@gmail.com 
or Bonnie Phillips bonniephillips153@gmail.com if you are 
interested in attending.    
 

 
 

    Childcare for infants and preschool age children is offered 
from 9:30 a.m. until noon in the nursery.    

The Quiet Room is available during worship. 
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